
 

FREEDOM TO SPEAK UP 
If you are working within General Practice in Leicester, Leicestershire & 

Rutland and you would like to talk to someone from outside the practice for 

advice, guidance or to share concerns and complaint. 

The Local Medical Committee trained Freedom to Speak up guardians are 

available to be contacted confidentially. 

It is important that everyone working in General Practice is empowered to 

speak up. 

 

Remember…. 

• Speaking up is the right thing to do.  

• We welcome speaking up.  

• We want to hear from anyone who has a matter to raise, including 

ancillary staff, clerical staff, volunteers, and temporary staff.  

• Speaking up helps keep patients and service users safe and creates 

a more positive working environment.  

• We will take seriously any instances of staff being bullied, 

discriminated against, harassed, or victimised for speaking up. 

 

LLR LMC Freedom to Speak up Guardians 

o Dr Fahreen Dhanji – LLR LMC, Deputy Chair & General Practitioner 

o Charlotte Woods – LLR LMC, Operations Manager 

 

To contact the Speak up Guardians by 

either of the following methods: 

• freedomtospeakup@llrlmc.co.uk  

• Anonymously call: 0116 2962950 
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